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Provisions of this bill allows property owners to file suit against the state against prescriptive rights to 
public roadways.  It is unknown at this time the extent of prescriptive rights statewide.  Cost to the state 
to purchase what were previously prescriptive rights would include fair market value of the right of way, 
court costs and the property owners attorney fees.  It is unknown at this time how many suits will be 
filed and what fair market values would have to be paid but could represent significant cost to the 
Department of Transportation.

State Impact
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Enactment of this bill likely could result in direct, measurable costs for local governments.  Individuals 
and business could benefit if they owned property where state and local governments claim prescriptive 
rights to roadways.
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